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Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter and Instagram 

UCDSB Mission: 

“We prepare all students for a 

successful life.” 
 

UCDSB Vision: 

“Futures, Leading and Learning 

for All.” 
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Nancy Noonan 

 

Drummond Central School 

1469 Drummond School Rd. 
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Telephone: 

613-267-4789 
 

Fax: 

1-855-358-3362 

What’s Happening  

in October  

Fire Prevention Week .......................................................... Oct. 5-9 

Thanksgiving Day ................................................................. Oct. 12 

Virtual School Council Meeting ......................................... Oct. 20 

Orange & Black Day ........................................................... Oct. 30 

 

Upcoming in November 

Progress Reports Go Home ................................................ Nov. 11 

Remembrance Day ............................................................ Nov. 11  

PA Day ................................................................................... Nov. 27 
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Unfortunately, students will not be 

permitted to wear costumes to school this 

year. We will celebrate Halloween by 

wearing orange and black instead.  

 

We would also like to remind families that 

we do have students with peanut/nut 

allergies, so please only send peanut free/

nut free treats with your child. 

STAFF UPDATE 

We welcome Sharon Whittaker who will be our Learning Commons Informationist this year. She will be 

getting bins of books ready for classrooms each week. We also welcome Lisa Warren who takes over from 

Mr. Franklin when he leaves at 2pm.  If you have any questions, please call Ms. Stroud at 613-267-4789. 

TERRY FOX RUN 

Thank you to Mrs. O’Neill, who organized our Terry Fox Run! We are happy to say that $245 was raised 

through our on-line school page for cancer research in Terry’s name. 

 

 

 

 
 

The next virtual School Council Meeting  

will be on: 

October 20th  

6:30 p.m.  

If you would like to be included in the invitation, 

please email Kelly Ireton at: 

drummondcspc@gmail.com 

Orange Shirt Day 

Orange Shirt Day is an event, created in 2013, designed to 

educate people and promote awareness in Canada about the 

Indian residential school system and the impact it has had on 

Indigenous communities for over a century.  Ms. Gover is seen 

here reading two books about Orange Shirt Day to her 

class—The Orange Shirt Story by Phyllis Webstad and 

Stolen Words by Melanie Florence.  Ms. Gover also 

shared a picture (seen on screen) of her grandmother, 

who is Indigenous., making a personal connection to 

the stories she read. 
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